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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JANUARY 17, 2005 
 

AWARD OF TENDER T04-205 
MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC CONTROL SIGNALS AND RELATED ELECTRICAL DEVICES 

 
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works in consultation with the Director of Purchasing 
Services recommends: 

 
1. That Tender T04-205, for the maintenance of traffic control signals be awarded to Guild 

Electric Limited in the amount of $53,156.87, including G.S.T.; and 
 

2. That the Mayor and Clerk be authorized to sign the necessary documents. 
 

Purpose 
 

 Council approval to award contract T04-205 
 

Background – Analysis and Options 
 

The work covered by this Tender requires the routine and emergency maintenance of traffic control 
signals for all City owned traffic control signals.  The tender was advertised in the Vaughan Citizen 
and the Electronic Tendering Network (ETN), and closed on December 10, 2004.  A total of 3 
documents were picked up from the Purchasing Services Department.  Two bids were received.  The 
following are the results of the tender bids.   

 
Contractor      Total Bid Amount 

 
Guild Electric Limited     $  53,156.87 
Fellmore Electrical Contractors Ltd.   $102,504.57 

 
The low bidder, Guild Electric Limited, has performed similar work for the City, and is deemed 
capable of successfully completing this work.  Sufficient funds are allocated in the Engineering 
Department’s 2005 Operating Budget. The low bid amount is comparable to previous years. 
 
Fellmore Electrical Contractors Ltd. accepts and performs work at other municipalities or private 
contracts that are generally larger in scale and more comprehensive in content. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 

This is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007 as to identify and implement innovative traffic 
management alternatives to improve general traffic safety (1.1.3). 

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 
 
Conclusion 
 
It is recommended that Tender T04-205 for maintenance of traffic control signals be awarded to Guild 
Electric Limited. 
 
Attachments 
 
N/A 
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Report Prepared by 

 
 Mark Ranstoller, Senior Transportation Technologist, ext. 8251 

Mike Dokman, Supervisor, Traffic Engineering, ext. 8031 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bill Robinson, P. Eng.     Gary Carroll, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works  Director of Engineering Services 
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